LSJRSD.0140

From: Darren <Darren@mjavila.com>

Sent: Friday, July 27, 2018 11:41 AM

To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: North Valley River

Dear Water Board,

| would like to state that the North Valley River should retain the water it has, so that we can grow crops in our area to
feed people all over the world. This commerce benefits our country as well as other and keeps many employed. This is
why | believe the North Valley River should retain its current water level. Thank you for reading this message!





